
Aunt Carols Gourmet Dips Fundraiser 

 

We will be selling Aunt Carol’s Gourmet Dips once again this year. 

We will sell from March 1 – April 1, 2022. 

The order form is available on the Team Pittsburgh website under the Travel tab or 

through your travel team manager. 

Completed order forms will be turned into your team manager by Sunday April 3.  

The Team Pittsburgh master order will be placed with Aunt Carol’s Monday April 4. 

Please be sure the order forms are completed with your player’s name, a phone number 

and their team name. 

Dips will sell for $5.00 per dip however you will only turn in to your team manager $2.50 

each per dip. This is a CASH ONLY fundraiser.  The remainder $2.50 per dip that you 

will retain is your profit and will add up as your funds for hockey travel trip #1.  

Each team manager will double check your order totals and money being turned in prior 

to handing off for the master order. 

Processing will take approximately 2-3 weeks and delivery will be on or around April 25 

at the Team Pittsburgh dek. Final date and pick up arrangements will be advised 

through your team manager. 

If you have any questions or need additional information you can ask your team 

manager, email Tracy Kosylo at kkosylo@verizon.net or email Mike Ursta at 

msursta@gmail.com 
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